
PLANNED PUBLIC FIBER OPTIC NETWORK 

• The LVMCOG, consisting of Agoura Hills, Calabasas, Hidden Hills, Malibu, and Westlake       
Village, is building a 45-mile fiber optic network. 

• The network will connect each City Hall, facilitate communication for public agencies (water, 
fire, sheriff, schools) and coordinate and control the region’s traffic signals. 

• The project is funded by Los Angeles County Measure M funds. 

• The LVMCOG aims to leverage this public network to offer competitive, reliable retail data      
services to the community and businesses by partnering with an experienced ISP. 

• The final design of the network will be completed in October. Construction is anticipated to 
begin in early 2025. 

For more information visit lvmcog.org or email terry@lvmcog.org 

https://lvmcog.org/index.html

